Dear Friends,
So much going on in Israel with faith and bravery as well as outpouring of kindness and support.

This week is also Mike's Yahrtzeit.
We remember him with love and fondly remember his commitment to chesed and kindness. We
remain so thankful for your kindness through Mike's life. Please keep in touch.

As many of you remember,

David Balto gave so much support, chesed and kindness during Mike's illness. You'd think they
were lifelong friends when David spoke about Mike, but they only met after Mike became
disabled.

On this Sunday, Nov 5, 2023, David is bring honored by Bikur Cholim of Greater Washington.
If you would like to contribute to Bikur Cholim of Greater Washington in David's honor or in
Mike's memory (or volunteer through this organization), that would be so meaningful. The event

is also fundraising for Soroka Hospital in Israel. (See link below for full details).

We miss you all and will G-d willing let you know when placement of headstone is scheduled,
now that pandemic supply chain issues are improving.

Shalom u'bracha,
Bloom Family



